Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0361 PHONE LOG 2009-12-08
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 12/8/2009 11:50 AM

End: Tue 12/8/2009 11:50 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with David Byron of Gettler-Ryan. There is a potential for tank upgrade with new tanks being moved from
southwest to northeast portion of site. | indicated that contaminated soil would likely be encountered in old tank pit.
Provided that the soil from new tank excavation was sampled and shown to be acceptable, | would not have a problem
with using soil from new tank pit to fill old tank pit. However, | would like to see excavation in the old tank pit expanded
where necessary to remove contamination where feasible.



